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18th November 2022 
 

Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
We are attending St Mary’s Church for our annual carol service on Monday 12th December. 
This is a lovely opportunity for us to celebrate the meaning of Christmas together as a 
school, sing some carols and retell the Christmas story.  
 
We would appreciate it if you could ensure your child is wearing a warm waterproof coat, as 
we shall be walking in class groups with additional adults to supervise safety. 
 
The KS2 service will be 10-11am and the KS1 service will be 1.30-2.30pm, if parents would 
like to join us at the church. Please confirm your attendance by completing the form on 
ParentMail by Monday 5th December. 
 
If your child is in KS1 ONLY, you will be able to take your child home from the church at the 
end of the service so an additional question on the form will indicate who will collect them 
from church. Please note- if we do not get a completed form, then your child will be taken 
back to school for a 3pm collection.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Mrs R Keen  
Executive Head Teacher  
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